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I believe that returning to in person voting will decrease voter participation by making 

voting less accessible to disabled Oregonians, like myself, as well as other 

populations such as the elderly, caregivers, those with transportation challenges or 

who cannot afford to take time off workamong others. Voting in favor of this bill is 

voting to disenfranchise thousands and thousands of Oregonians who legally have 

the right to vote.  


